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CTC Facilities Report 2024

Clubhouse
My year has been dominated helping with the planning of the new clubhouse - which is 
increasingly looking like it might just happen! While there’s a small team of people putting it 
all together it will only be possible with the support of the whole club. Thank you to 
everyone who’s contributed so far.

Helpers
A simple change this year is forming a little what’s app group of volunteers which has been 
incredibly successful. From filling potholes to mowing the grass it’s suddenly a whole lot 
easier so a big thanks to everyone in the group along with Judith and Rachel looking after the 
plants.

Courts
I now have my very own tractor which means I can give the courts a through brushing every 
6- 8 weeks. It’s really hard work driving around, looking important and trying to keep the 
satisfied smile to a minimum!

As always thanks to everyone for regularly sweeping the courts and generally helping to keep 
the place tidy which is the real key to the place looking so good.

Weeds

I’m trying not to use weedkiller around the club so while there are more weeds around they 
will still be kept to a minimum.

Track
Well, we do our best.

George Brooks

Hitched, Greased And Nearly Neatly Trimmed Facilities.


